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● The board would like to congratulate those students from 2nd and 6th classes who

enrolled recently for the sacraments of First Penance, First Holy Communion and

Confirmation. We wish them, their teachers and families every good wish with their

preparation going forward..

● Board members would like to acknowledge the great work by the students in room 7

for organising a highly successful Christmas collection for Cork Penny Dinners. Many

thanks to all students and their families for their generosity in supporting this appeal.

● Congratulations to the 47 students in tier 1 (>95% attendance) who were

acknowledged and received awards at our recent Attendance Awards ceremony.

What a wonderful achievement! We encourage parents, guardians and students to

continue prioritising attendance and we are confident that even more students will

make it to this ceremony next year.

● The following school plans and policies were ratified by the board:

○ DEIS plan for 2023/2024

○ Statement of Strategy for Attendance

● The board would like to thank the Parents’ Association for organising a fantastic

Halloween disco for the students.

● We would like to wish all students, staff and their families a very happy Christmas

and we look forward to working with you again in 2025.

● Next Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 11th February, 2024.

‘Together we can do Great Things’


